
July 30, 2014

PUBLIC BUILDING COMMISSION

Chair Harris called the meeting to order at 8:30a.m.

All Commissioners present.

Dan Rowe with Treanor Architects and Josh Walker with Lloyd Builders presented a contract to the Board for the 

Criminal Justice Facility Project. Lloyd Builders was the lowest responsible bidder on the project. If accepted, the 

work would start on September 2, 2014 and the planned end date would be March 1, 2015. The contract price of 

$1,880,000.00 includes three alternates that were in the contract documents. The three alternates are Existing Toilet 

Finishes- $27,500, Mobile & Rotary Storage Shelving- $102,000, and Generator- $54,000.

Commissioner Waymire moved and Commissioner Dunn seconded to approve the contract with Lloyd Builders for 

the Criminal Justice Facility Project to begin on September 2, 2014. All voted “yes”. 

Commissioner Howard moved and Commissioner Dunn seconded to adjourn the meeting at 8:36a.m. All voted “yes”.
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Secretary Chair


